Commissioners of Warren County

John R. Bortz, Jr., Chairman (814) 728-3404 jbortz@warren-county.net

John E. Eggleston, Vice Chairman (814) 728-3403 jeggleston@warren-county.net

David A. Bauer, Esq., Secretary (814) 728-3405 dbauer@warren-county.net

SEAL OF A VINEY AND A VINEY AN

Diane C. Bloomgren, Chief Clerk (814) 728-3402 dbloomgren@warren-county.net 204 FOURTH AVENUE WARREN, PENNSYLVANIA 16365 Fax (814) 728-3479

June 28, 2004

Nancy Mooney
President & Founder
Allegheny Musarium Association
P.O. Box 554
Warren, Pennsylvania 16365

Dear Mrs. Moony:

Those of us that serve the public in an official capacity must reconcile themselves to their performance in the area of economic and community development. While discharging this duty, it becomes imperative to partner with leaders within and throughout the various municipalities of Warren County. Only on very rare occasions will a project of such scope and imagination present itself for consideration, and when that opportunity arrives it must be nurtured and supported in the manner best fitting for a successful resolution. Never are such opportunities easily fulfilled, but the potential exists for a better Warren County when they are embraced. We truly believe the Allegheny Musarium Association presents such an opportunity with their project.

We realize this endeavor must be pursued from a long-term perspective. To strengthen community resolve while incubating this project, the Warren County Commissioners give their strongest recommendation.

We very much look forward to working with you over the coming months as we forge out a brighter future for all who call Warren County home. Thank you for your passionate resolve, and good fortune in all your travels on behalf of the Allegheny Musarium.

Sincerely,

Warren County Commissioners

John R. Bortz, Jr.

Chairman

John E. Eggleston

David A. Bauer, Esq.